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Welcome to Wee Care  

I would like to welcome all of our families to our 2016-2017 school year! We have grown tremendously as a 
school and we welcome all of our new families and look forward to a wonderful school year together! During 
the next school year, your child will enjoy many new learning opportunities and experiences. Our well-trained 
teachers have many years of experience working with children of all ages and are looking forward to getting to 
know all of our families. If you ever have any questions or comments, we are always here to listen! 

September Birthdays!  

*Madelyn* *Ashley* *Ailene* *Michelle* *Mimi* 
 

Teacher of the Month! 

This month’s Teacher of the Month is Miss Michelle! Miss Michelle is our preschool teacher, but has been an 
instrumental part in getting all of our classrooms set up and has been absolutely wonderful helping out in 
every classroom. She joins us with many years of experience, both has a teacher and as a mother. When she is 
not at work, she enjoys taking her son to the zoo. We are very fortunate to have Miss Michelle as one of our 
Wee Care teacher! 

 

Enrichment Programs 

As we continue to grow as a school, we will be introducing enrichment programs. These are run through 
outside vendors and the prices may vary. In the middle of the month, we will be hosting a free trial class of My 
Music Workshop for our preschool children. More info to come! 

Social Development: My Friends, Myself, My New Classroom 

Writing Skills: Letters: Qq, Aa, Ll, Nn, Cc   Numbers: 0 & 1-5   Colors: Red & Yellow, Black and 

Orange Shapes: Circle, Square, Triangle & Oval 

Science: Fall Apples 

Social Studies: Following rules, Responsibility of my actions 


